
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of Asia-Pacific Society of Thyroid Surgery (APTS) and Taiwan Head and Heck Society (THNS), it is 

my honor and privilege to announce that the 3
rd

 Congress of APTS will be held in Kaohsiung, Taiwan on 

December 7 - 9, 2018. I would like to express my sincere gratitude to invite you to participate in this academic 

event not only for sharing experiences, learning from each other, but the most important thing for our friendship. 

 

In order to welcome you to join the congress, we provide you with a special offer that will include the 

followings (with limit of 50 people):  

1. Registration fee (350 – 400 USD) 

2. Gala dinner fee (100 USD) 

3. 2 nights (Dec. 7 & 8) accommodation at 85 sky tower hotel (breakfast included) (400 USD) 

4. A gift of stimulating dissector from Congress President (1,000 USD) 

Once registration fee of USD 1,000 is selected on the website, we guarantee the above special offer (On-line 

registration will open by the end of March) 

 

Look forward to seeing you in Kaohsiung, Taiwan 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Feng-Yu Chiang 

Congress President 

Chih-Yen Chien  

Honorary Congress President 

3
rd

 Congress of Asia-Pacific Society of Thyroid Surgery 

Congress secretariat 

Ms. Celine Wang  

E-mail: 2018apts@gmail.com.  

Website: http://www.2018apts.com/index.html           
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